NACSC Club Captains

2018 Club Captains:-Jack Hanrahan and Abbey Slaughter.

Thank you for the support shown to the Executive Committee; Delegates; Technical Officials & all
Members of Nepean Aquatic Centre Swim Club.

Your efforts at club nights, club championships, presentation evenings and fundraising events over
the past 12 months have been very much appreciated.

Calling for Nominations

2019 Club Captain and Vice Captain positions -male and female.

Nominations for Club Captains are currently open and are to be received by the third Friday of the
Winter club night season ie: nominations are open until Friday, 24" May from any member who
have attained the age of 15 years as at 1°* April 2019.

A short paragraph containing a self-nomination and a photograph should be supplied by email to
Jackie Barck, Head Coach -email: jo@nepeanaquaticcentre.com.au

Prior to announcing the 2019 candidates, each nominee will be briefed by NACSC President, Wendi
Davey, in relation to the expectation and responsibilities of the Club Captains.

Nominees will be publicised and voting by way of a secret ballot will be open to all current financial
swimming members of NACSC that are present during club night on Friday, 7" June 2019 when the
voting is scheduled to take place.

Voting will be based on the “first past the post’ system. Club Captain, male and female, will be
awarded to the male and female nominee to receive the highest amount of votes. Club Vice-
Captain, male and female, will be awarded to the male and female nominee to receive the next
highest amount of votes.

Note: In the event of a tie for either position of Club Captain or Vice-Captain, a subsequent vote will
be announced and take place between the tied nominees only.

Initial enquiries in relation to the content herein should be directed to Head Coach, Jackie Barck
Mobile: 0411446018



